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Contact: Tim Morgan—Armed Services Liaison Officer

Telephone: 07793 60 88 77, email: timmorgan.aa.assc@gmail.com / tim_morgan@btconnect.com (alternative email address)


Q: What can I do as ASLO if there is no armed services presence within my Intergroup?

A:

ASLO work is aimed at three groups: (1) the armed forces (2) public bodies that assist veterans (e.g. the NHS) and (3) charities that assist serving persons and veterans.

Therefore, even if there is no armed forces presence within an Intergroup, work is still necessary and valid, and an ASLO is needed.

For ideas on how to proceed as an ASLO (in particular if there is no armed forces presence within the Intergroup), have a read of the material contained at this link:

https://www.alcoholics-anonymous.org.uk/Members/Service/Disciplines/Armed-Services/Starting-out-as-an-Intergroup-Armed-Services-Liaison-Officer

Q: How can I help homeless alcoholic veterans within my Intergroup?

A:

Local authorities will typically have teams that handle the question of homelessness, and there will typically be a number of charities that handle homelessness in the area.

An ASLO, possibly in collaboration with the PI officer for the Intergroup, can approach the local authority and/or the relevant local charities with information about AA and specifically about the availability of ex-servicemen and -women in AA to talk to problem drinkers about the possibility of AA helping them.

The aim of providing this information is so that the front-line workers, whether local authority or charity, who are actually in day-to-day contact with rough sleepers (many of whom are veterans) will be fully armed with the facts about AA and in particular about the armed services option.

This first of all enables rough-sleeping problem drinkers who are veterans to be informed about AA by professionals they’re already in contact with and so trust, and secondly creates a relationship between the ASLO and these front-line workers, so that, as often happens, the front-line worker can contact the ASLO directly to facilitate a conversation between a problem drinker and the ASLO (or PI officer).

This is the approach we’ve adopted in London, and it has resulted in veterans who are rough sleepers being put directly in touch with ASLOs and/or PI officers, and subsequently joining AA.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I’m not aware of any programme of directly approaching rough-sleeping problem drinkers who are veterans, but there is plenty of experience in facilitating contact through the relevant professionals, as outlined above, and this approach is successful.
[bookmark: _Hlk506917521][bookmark: _Hlk506917522]Last updated on 20 February 2018; if you have any questions, contact the Sub-Committee via help@aamail.org. 
Contacting AA

If you need help with a drinking problem, either phone our national help line on 0800 9177 650 or contact us by email: help@alcoholics-anonymous.org.uk.
These services are staffed by volunteer members of AA who will be happy to answer your questions or put you in touch with those who can. 

Or, for more general queries about AA, you can write to our General Service Office: Alcoholics Anonymous, PO Box 1, 10 Toft Green, York YO1 7NJ, tel. 01904 644026, email: gso@alcoholics-anonymous.org.uk. 

Website: http://www.alcoholics-anonymous.org.uk/.
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